
Costa Mesa Police Department
unveils  Coyote  Management
Plan with tracking tool
The Costa Mesa Police Department held a Town Hall meeting
Tuesday April 25 to launch the first round of a new Coyote
Management Plan to educate the public about ways to prevent
and report coyote encounters.

“The key to mitigating coyote encounters is much like reducing
crime,”  said  Capt.  Mark  Manley,  who  oversaw  the  plan’s
creation.  “It  takes  a  partnership  that  starts  with  the
community and links up with a comprehensive Coyote Management
Plan.”

Costa Mesa Police Lt. Victor Bakkila, California Department of
Fish & Wildlife Lt. Kent Smirl, and University of California’s
Dr. Niamh Quinn answered questions and addressed concerns. The
plan is modeled after other similar plans within Orange County
and  has  three  main  components  including  education  and
prevention,  coyote  hazing,  and  the  reporting  of  coyote
encounters.

The  City  has  launched  a  Coyote  Information  Page  where
residents can get information about the Coyote Management Plan
and report sightings and encounters here on the Coyote Cacher.
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